
THANK YOU SO MUCH  
FOR VOLUNTEERING  
AT OUR 2nd CEMETERY  
SWEEP-OUT DAY! 

The Cortland Rural Cemetery wishes to thank each and every individual who contributed time, tools, treats, or  
other support to our 2nd annual Cemetery Sweep-out Day! Without your help, we could not have accomplished what 
we did — and you’ve given us a great start on preparing Memorial Day and our 2014 mowing season. 
 
Needless to say, we risk missing a name or two in posting the list below — which is based on our sign-in sheet the day 
of the event. But we feel obliged to try. So if we missed your name below (or got your name wrong), please e-mail  
contact@cortland-rural-cemetery.com and let us know. Or at least know that, even if we missed your name, we  
most certainly did not take your help for granted: Thank you, with all our hearts! 

 Nelson Babcock 
 Matt Gallagher 
 Danielle Ben-Horin 
 Jason Laskin 
 Kathy Cincotta (T) 
 Mike Cincotta 
 Warren Eddy (T) 
 Paul Ellerson 
 Helen Hart (T) 
 Robert J Corter 
 Diane Robinson (F) 
 Jim Dempsey 
 Dr. Jim Clark (F) 
 Sophie Jackson 
 Brian Walters 
 Kelsey Harwood 
 Deb Barone 
 Libby Spaulding (F) 
 Chuck Spaulding 
 Karen Halsted (T) 
 Dave Cofer 
 Tim Halstead (T) 
 Brian Bosch (T) 
 Lucia Villonova  
 Victor Jones 
 Kendall Manual 
 Shelly Story 
 Adrianne Traub (T) 

This year’s sponsor! 

 Mackenzie Buhr 
 Kori Buhr 
 Pat Place (T) 
 Mark Suben (T) 
 Raimona Rowe  
 Chad Murray 
 Bert Gabriel 
 Angel Knight 
 Amy Manuel 
 Nathan Davis 
 Kelly Strobeck 
 Victoria Strobeck 
 Nocolas Strobeck 
 Marissa Riccardi 
 Malinda Chuvala 
 Mary Dexter 
 Megan Eves 
 Amanda Hartnett 
 John Finn (F) 
 Jim Place 
 Bob Morris (T) 
 Christina Ticknor 
 John Hoeschele (T) 
 Ace Prentice Jr &  

family (Staff) 
 Ken Little & family 

(Staff) 
 

www.cortland-rural-cemetery.com 

SPECIAL THANKS TO: 
 Our returning sponsor:  

The Crown City Rollerz 
 The management & clients of 

the JM Murray Center for 
their tremendous effort in 
planting trees donated by Dr. 
Charles Yaple/the Hermit Hill 
Tree Farm (Marathon, NY)  

 Bill Olmstead (dedicated 
Rollerz fan and CRC friend) 
for his countless trips up & 
down “the hill” with his  
pick-up truck! 

 CoffeeMania (thanks Michelle 
and Craig!) for donated coffee 
 

Key: 
T = Member Cortland Rural  
       Cemetery Board of Trustees 
F = Member, Cortland Rural  
       Cemetery Foundation Board of 
       Directors 


